

Avanti Ministries Germany Raphael Molnar 6 Clarence Road Essex SS1 1AN



Date: 24 Sep 12

Dear Raphael,

This letter is a very long time overdue for which I apologise.

Back in June this year Tony Anthony came out to preaching tour. He arrived with us on 20th June during which he addressed a large number of soldiers and officers who were gripped by his testimony. That night he spoke at an open air BBQ mission event which was attended by in excess of 80 people and the following day he spoke in our local services' high school about his experiences as an author after which he took part in one of the local Regiment's military health fairs which was a great success. Tony spoke at a further event before leaving us the following day to continue his tour. His genuine humility, yet exciting testimony captured the imagination of those who listened.

Tony's visit proved to be a real boost to our mission outreach amongst British soldiers and their families in and his book 'Taming the Tiger' has been highly sought after. Soldiers are still asking for more copies from members of our chaplaincy team.

In advance of the mission, your office kindly sent out well over 600 copies of Tony's book for which we would like to make some kind of re-imbursement as well as send a gift for the work of Avanti. During the course of Tony's visit we took up an offering from among those who came to the BBQ which we have added a further gift from Garrison Church funds.

Current Charities' Commission regulations governing the control of military church funds prevents us from sending you a cheque with this letter, but I have arranged for payment to be made to Avanti by our central finance officer at Headquarters MOD Chaplains (Army) and those funds should be with you shortly.

It remains for me to offer you our sincere thanks and to Tony in particular and we look forward to working together with you again in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Richard John Downes Senior Chaplain



correctional services



Area Commissioner

Date: 2013-06-20 Enq: Rev. E.M. Mapoe

Ref: 1/1/25

Avanti Ministries Tony Anthony John Dawson Shawn Norris

Avanti Ministries visit to Johannesburg Management Area on 18 and 19 June 2013

On 18 June Avanti Ministries came to share the gospel of Jesus Christ to approximately 2500 inmates at Correctional Centre B and many inmates came to salvation. On 19 June 2013 they also shared the gospel with inmates from Correctional Centre C and members of staff.

We will be recommending, this ministry to the Spiritual Care component at the National Office of Correctional Services for possible further interaction with regards to outreach programs and Anger Management courses.

We greatly appreciate the work that you have done at Johannesburg Management Area, and we are looking forward to future interaction with you and your ministry.

I trust your contribution and efforts in the field of religious instruction and spiritual care of the prisoner will be rewarding and fruitful.

Yours faithfully

FOT AREA COMMISSIONER:



GRAYS CONVENT SCHOOL

COLLEGE AVENUE
GRAYS
ESSEX. RM17 5UX
TELEPHONE: (01375) 376173
FAX (01375) 394724

4th November 2005

Dear Tony,

Tha Yea in the hard We

Thank you for coming in to school last half term to share your faith and life story with Year 11. Your talk provoked many useful and interesting discussions both in class and in the playground, and the girls were totally enthralled by your book which they found hard to put down!

We were pleased that you were able to come to our school and thank you for both your time and also your generosity in giving out free copies of your book. As a small token of thanks, we would like to send you a cheque for £50.

Keep up the good work you are doing.

Yours sincerely,

Paul O'Hanlon (Head of R.E.)

acque £50. Sout to 0. Weels. Plus £10 cash. 7 pety cash

Thouleyou ledder set 21 Max OT



Sawyers Hall Lane, Brentwood, Essex CM15 9DA Telephone 01277 220808 Facsimile 01277 228142 E-mail enquiries@sawyershall.org.uk www.sawyershall.org.uk

Principal: Mr John Keller B.Sc (Hons), MA, MBA
Chair of Governors: Mrs. Jane Needham

Tony Antony Avanti Ministries

25th April 2007

Dear Tony,

I am just writing to thank you again for your work at the school this term. The assemblies were extremely popular with both staff and students, and literally hundreds of students were reading your book around the school afterwards.

There were many lively discussions in Tutor groups about your story and it really enthused and gripped the students. Reading your book was an ideal start to National Book Day as the gripping storyline and personal insights spoke clearly and vividly to the students at both KS3 and 4, and they wanted to talk about it more afterwards. For the boys, it gave a clear role model about how a life can be turned around and positive can be brought out of darkness, and we were particularly pleased with how popular it was with students for whom reading books is not a natural part of life.

I enclose a small donation towards your costs, and thank you again from all of us for your presentation and boost for our work in literacy at the school.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Ullmer Assistant Principal











WESTCLIFF HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

A Foundation Grammar School

Kenilworth Gardens, Westcliff-on-Sea, Essex. SSO 0BS

Telephone: 01702 476026

Fax: 01702 471328

Web: www.whsg.info Email: generalenquiries@whsg.info



Headteacher: Dr Paul Hayman BSc

Mr T Antony Avanti Ministris Ltd 6 Clarence Road Southend on Sea Essex SS1 1AN

2 March 2010

Dear Mr Antony

I am writing to thank you for the very generous gift of books that you donated to us via Sue Springall.

Sue delivered them in to us and we were very grateful to receive them.

Our Year 7 and 8 pupils undertake a library task concerning biographies and your books are a frequent choice. I am sure that the books will be well read.

Many thanks again for supporting us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs G Stennett

Librarian













